Bear Lake Log Homes 11 North Main Bloomington, ID

Dear Reid and Terry,

Carol and I want to express our compliments and appreciation for the work you performed on our new log home at North Eden Estates on Bear Lake.

We went through a lot of research and design work and looked at a number of log mills and had a pretty good grasp of what we wanted done. You and your crew are the ones who took that vision and made it happen. Along the way you offered suggestions that helped improve the final appearance, and put up with our changes (especially that upstairs bedroom window!) with good humor.

Since this job site is 125 miles from our home, we especially appreciated your availability to follow through and get things done on short notice, and round up the proper subcontractors to move the project along in our abscense.

This summer it will mostly be complete, and the Warren family will settle in for the first of many memorable family vacations at the lake. Thanks to Bear Lake Log Homes for making it all a reality.

Warm regards,

Larry Warren

P.S. Feel free to have future clients call us for a recommendation.